[bookmark: _GoBack]P4m enjoyed lots of different things in our last week before the holidays! We have identified 
some things which we have found difficult. Luckily we will be able to work on these things after
the holidays! Hope you all enjoy your break.
 Well done to our winners from the paper aeroplane contest! 
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